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I do not support HB2004 or the upcoming bill SB506. No Ranked-Choice Voting 

System in Oregon.  It does not reflect the will of the voters.  A person voting for 2nd, 

3rd, choice is not likely to weigh the lesser votes as carefully.  If the voter doesn't 

wish to vote for 2nd, 3rd, choice for not wanting any other candidates, they lose a 

part of their vote if their candidate does not win.  


